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Notice Regarding New Storage and Moving Fee Payments

Effective immediately and until further notice, the City of New York will NOT honor, 
accept, or make payments on moving fee requests if any of the four (4) companies 
named below are used:

1.  AVI Moving & Trucking INC. or AVI Moving & Storage
2.  BAYA INC or BAYA INC. Moving AND Storage
3.  PRIME Moving & Storage INC.
4.  PRIME Moving & Trucking

Additionally, the City of New York will NOT honor, accept, or make payments 
on any storage fees to these companies. If your furniture and personal 
belongings are currently in storage with one of these companies, and you are 
otherwise eligible for a storage grant, you may be approved for a one-time 
storage fee to prevent an auction and/or ensure access to your items so that 
you can move them to another storage location. After that one-time storage 
payment, if you want HRA to assist with any payments on future storage and 
moving fees, please use other companies.


